Minutes of the NSCNA

The annual meeting of the NSCNA was held in the Pillow Elementary School Cafetorium on February 23, 1987 at 7:15 P.M.

The meeting was called to order by Pres. Pat Sullivan. The minutes of the January, 1986 meeting ware not read. Treasurer Harold Anderson reported a balance of \$302.74.

There was some old business. Studebaker's received this permit and will be established in Anderson Plaza Center. Safari Bar and Grill has withdrawn its change of zoning request. There is no change in enlarging the quarters for the North Vilkage brance of the Rustin Public Library.

Officers were elected by acclamation. The officers are Dudley Smith, president; Jerry Sullivan, vice president; Pat Sullivan, secretary; Harold Anderson treasurer. The steering committee also includes Fran Studak, Wilda Adams, John Migl, Randy Alexis, Suzanne Changy, Regina Thiessen, and Tomas Rodriguez.

President Dudley Smith then presided. Membership of \$15.00 in the Austin Neighborhoods Council was voted on and passed. A donation of a book to the Pillow Library by the Association was voted on and passed.

Chip Harris from Crestview Neighborhood Association announced that his association is sponsoring a candidates' forum for the city council election at St. Louis' Catheleic Church.

Mike Poer from the City of Austin Planning and Growth Management Department was the guest speaker. The topic was the Austinplan process and goals. Chip Harris added commentary about the Austin Roadway Plan and the future of Steck Avenue.

The cash drawing was held.

The meeting was adjourned by President Dudley Smith.

Respectfully submitted,

Ou Lulliand

Pat Sullivan, Secretary